
 

Our Ref: 2015/133/RJE/JM 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
09 June 2016 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
EGX 2016, NEC Birmingham, Friday 23 September 2016 
 
Your child has expressed an interest in attending the EGX 2016 which is being held 
at the NEC Birmingham.  The visit will be of benefit to students studying BTEC ICT 
and A Level Computer Science in Years 12 and 13. 

 
The visit will take place on Friday 23 September 2016 and transport will be provided 
to and from the College.  The students will be leaving College at 9.00am and 
returning to College at approximately 5.30pm.  The cost for the event will be £23.00, 
which includes transport and entry ticket. 
 

If you wish your child to attend this event, please detach and complete the 
pro-forma below and return it, together with £23.00, to Reception.  
Alternatively, payment can be made using our secure online system, Parent 
Pay. 
 
Please note that if insufficient voluntary contributions are received, then the College 
reserves the right to cancel the visit.  If there are any concerns regarding costs for 
this visit, please contact Mrs K Broderick, PA to the Principal, in confidence on 01332 
204040. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs R Edwards 
 
Learning Coordinator for Vocational ICT 14 – 19 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Our Ref: 2015/133/RJE/JM 
 
EGX 2016, NEC Birmingham, Friday 23 September 2016 
 
Please complete and return this form to Finance 

 
Name of Student ………………………………………  PT …………    LT……… 
 

       I/We give permission for my/our child to attend the above visit on Friday 23 
September 2016 

 
       Please find enclosed £ ………. 
      (Please makes cheques payable to Landau Forte College) 
 
       I have paid the full amount of £23.00 via Parent Pay 
 
Signed ……………………………… (Parent/Carer)    Date …………. 
 


